
Dear HMC Resident,

This month the Hunt Military Communities Foundation, in partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will launch 
its fourth annual Hunt Little Heroes program. This program aims to highlight the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities thoughtfully and meaningfully. If you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to make 
the community where they live a better place, please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a unique commemorative coin, hero cape, and mask. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift and the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2023, and run through April 30, 2023. For more information, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the best. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT LITTLE HEROES
Share Your Story!

We are honoring children of military families. Share your story 
and become a Hunt Little Hero in your community! 

As part of the ‘Hunt Little Heroes’ program, we want children of 
military families to share their “Hero Story” of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Submit an essay, video, or drawing to the link below.

Entries accepted from midnight on March 15, 2023 to 11:59 p.m. 
on April 30, 2023.

Apply at the following link: HuntLittleHeroes.org/Apply

Share Your Story!
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360-564-0400
@ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing
@ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing

https://huntlittleheroes.org/Apply
https://huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: 8 AM – 5 PM
O�ce Number: 360-564-0400
Email: EastSoundRSO@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing
Website: ConstitutionParkHousing.com

Martha Allred
Community Director

Charles Mason
Maintenance Director

Katie Johannes
Resident Services Specialist

Harrison Walker
Maintenance Technician

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF

IMPORTANT EVENTS
CREDO Marriage Enrichment Retreat
March 10th – 12th
April 14th – 16th

CREDO provides programs that improve lives and relationships.  A 
signature program of CREDO is the Marriage Enrichment Retreat.  
Marriage Enrichment Retreats are weekend retreats held at resorts 
located throughout the area and are provided free of charge to Navy 
members and their partners.  This is a great opportunity for couples to 
build upon the strengths in their marriage, learn new skills, and grow 
closer together.

For more information and to register, call, or email Jana Hertzberg. O�ce: 
425-304-3596. Jana.R.Hertzberg.NAF@US.Navy.MIL

St. Patrick’s Day

On March 17th from 3:00 – 4:00 PM, we’ll be handing out pots of gold at 
the community center. This event is for current residents only.

Navy CYP: Bingo with Friends

On March 15th from 4:30 – 5:30 PM, have fun with family and friends 
playing for prizes and enjoy snacks. Family event.

Navy CYP: Teen Meeting - Youth Sponsorship

On March 25th from 1:00 – 2:30 PM, sign up to be a sponsor for new 
members and say goodbye to Friends. Ages 11-17

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
TSS BEGINS MARCH 20th! The Tenant Satisfaction Survey (TSS) is an 
annual survey that is emailed out to each family where you can share your 
thoughts and feedback on your living experience in our community. Navy 
Regional, Navy Housing, and Hunt use this information to improve our 
community and address any concerns. Between March 20th and May 5th, 
we will be sending out reminders encouraging you to �ll out your 
surveys. Families who �ll out their survey will be entered into contests 
and giveaways to show our appreciation for your feedback.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
We will begin our gutter cleaning project at the end of February and will 
�nish it in March.

ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing.com

BRAGGING RIGHTS GALORE!
Maintenance SatisFacts Responses for Bragging Rights:

“Thank you for the quick response.”

“Maintenance person is very knowledgeable on the job 
and very quick to respond as well.”

FUN STATS
New Move-Ins Welcomed: 5
Work Orders Completed: 52
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 8
Average Work Order Score: 5/5

PET OF THE MONTH
Cait Meier's Pup Arleigh

SHARE YOUR STORY STARTING MARCH 15TH -
ENTIRE THE HUNT LITTLE HEROES CONTEST



CONNECT WITH US! @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing @ConstitutionParkFamilyHousing

MARCH2023
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

Saint Patrick's Day
Saint Patrick's Day
Community Center

3 - 4 PM

Medal of Honor Day
Navy CYP: Teen Meeting

Youth Sponsorship
1 - 2:30 PM

First Day Of Spring
Spring Has Sprung

TSS Kick O�
TSS Survey Begins

Daylight Saving
Time Starts

CREDO Marriage
Enrichment Retreat

Ends

National Vietnam
War Veterans Day

National Diabetes
Alert Day

Hunt Little
Heroes Campaign Starts

Bingo With Friends
Navy CYP

4:30 - 5:30 PM

Pet of the Month Ends
Facebook

Pet of the Month Starts
Facebook

CREDO Marriage
Enrichment Retreat

Starts

01 01 01 01 02 03 04

05 06 07 08 09 10 11
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28 29 30 31 2826 27

Canine Veterans Day

Resident Pizza Day!
1:30 - 3:30 PM


